
regulations for distance control and hygiene

For patients and visitors of the St. Hedwig clinic

you can actively help to protect yourself and others from infection. We therefore ask you to 
comply with the following hygiene rules:

Dear patients, dear visitors,

Even if it is difficult: Avoid con-
tacts such as shaking hands or 
hugs when greeting or saying 
goodbye to other people.

All visitors are required to wear 
a mask (covering  nose and 
mouth) and

to keep a minimum distance of 
1.50m from other people where-
ver possible.  
You are required to bring your 
own facemask.

Wash your hands frequently with 
soap and water for at least 20 
seconds.

Sneeze or cough in the crook 
of your arm and avoid touching 
your face.

Do not staying longer than 
necessary in the entrance hall or 
in the courtyard of the clinic to 
avoid overcrowding.

Disinfect your hands:
�� when entering and leaving the room,
�� after using the toilet
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